Lehigh Hanson
AEIDELBERGCEMENT Group

300 E. John Carpenter Freeway
Irving, TX 75062
(972) 653-5500

DEPT OF ECOLOGY
PO Box 47611
OLYMPIA, WA 98504-7611

December 23, 2022
Subject: Lehigh Hanson becomes Heidelberg Materials

Dear Valued Supplier,

As you may already know, Lehigh Hanson, Inc. and its subsidiaries are rebranding to Heidelberg
Materials effective January 1, 2023. This transition emphasizes our connection to our new global brand
and better conveys our focus on offering a broad range of products and services to our customers.

Lehigh Hanson’s evolution to Heidelberg Materials reflects our much broader and innovative approach
to serving our customers while also sending a clear message that we are part of a global brand with its
sights set on becoming the industry leader in sustainability and digital solutions. The new name will
unify our many legacy brands and nearly 9,000 employees in North America to better serve our
customers, engage the local communities and drive the sustainable and circular economy.

We would like to take this opportunity to ensure you were aware of this exciting transition and reassure
you that we will work with you closely going forward to ensure a smooth transition.

You will receive additional information about this change in the near future. Please refer to the new
legal entities list. If you have procurement specific questions (e.g. contract renewal, PO questions,
etc.), please reach out to your relevant Lehigh Hanson contact. If you require W-9 forms, please reach
out to our vendor support team at namvendorsupport@lehighhanson.com. NOTE: The legal entity
name changes do not result in any changes to the IRS tax identification numbers/CRA business
numbers, state/country/province of incorporation/formation, or the company organizational structure.

Thank you for your support as we move forward as Heidelberg Materials.

Sincerely,
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Benjamin Zurita
VP Procurement
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